
 
 

 

July 10, 2020 
Project 19-1340 C 

 

PROJECT UPDATE – NIGHT-TIME WORKS 
WATERMAIN REPLACEMENT AND IMPROVEMENT 

INTERSECTION OF NORTH PARK DRIVE AND PROVINCIAL PLACE 
CITY OF BRAMPTON 

 
 
The Region of Peel has scheduled night-time watermain works at the intersection of North Park Drive 
and Provincial Place.    
 
The works are scheduled for the early morning of Wednesday July 15, 2020.  Working hours are from 
12:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. 
 
Traffic lanes closures will be in effect and traffic delays are expected during hours of operation. 
Additional nights may need to be scheduled for unpredictable delays such as poor weather conditions. 
 
Who can you call during standard working hours? 

Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 
Rene Gomez 
Solomon Gyabaah 

Project Manager 
Inspector 

905-791-7800, ext. 3809 
905-791-7800, ext. 3246 

Rymall Construction 
Rymall Construction will do the work, under contract to the Region of Peel 

Contact Person Responsibilities Telephone Number 
Bob Clarke 
Piero Fabiano 

Project Manager 
Site Superintendent  

1-416-745-0707 
1-416-745-0707 

 
For afterhours inquiries, please call 905-791-7800 (24 hours). 
 
Thank you! 
Rene Gomez 
Project Manager 
 
Cc: Councillor P. Fortini 
 

Construction project updates can be found at peelregion.ca/construction . 
 Follow Peel Public Works on Twitter for service updates and changes. 

 

Construction statement regarding COVID-19 
Construction is an essential service. We’re keeping employees, contractors and the community safe by complying with 
provincial regulations, physical distancing, using PPE and adjusting work schedules & shifts. 

https://www.peelregion.ca/construction/projects.asp
http://www.twitter.com/peelpublicworks

